
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Notices 

November  4th     -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00am 

November  5th     -  Choir Practice in the Sanctuary 7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

week 

 

       The deadline for St. Catherine's  

      Winter (Advent/Christmas) newsletter is 

      Sunday, November 15th 
 

 If you have any news items you want 

published in the Newsletter, please email 

Heather Luccock (hjluccock@shaw.ca) or 

Susan Kimm-Jones (SEKJ@shaw.ca) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

● Evergreen Service Leader Needed 

A leader is needed for the November 29 Evergreen Service. Contact Bonnie Grundy if you are interested. 
 

● Sunday Ride Needed 

Sheila Baldock is looking for a ride to church on Sunday mornings for the next few weeks. Contact Sheila 

or the church office if you are able to help. 

● Legacy Planning  

The diocese has released a very useful new Legacy Planning Guide. Visit the church office to pick one up. 

● 2016 Canadian Church Calendar is Available Now 

Calendars may be purchased from the church office for $6.00 each. 

 

 

       

 
 

Thanks to You PWRDF has raised over $110,000 for its Syria Response 

These funds are eligible for government matching funds. But the need is still great! 

PWRDF is supporting ACT Alliance members in providing food, shelter, hygiene,  

sanitation, psycho-social support, health care and education to displaced Syrians                  

within Syria and to refugees in Lebanon and Jordan; and through the Canadian Foodgrains Bank 

(CFGB) by supporting food aid to Syrian refugees in southern Lebanon and Beirut, as well as 

internally displaced people within Syria. The Government of Canada is matching the CFGB 

program donations 4:1.  

For web, phone and mail donation info visit http://pwrdf.org/give/  

Please help support the Preschool by ordering some yummy 

Purdy’s Chocolate through their annual Christmas Fundraiser. 

Order forms can be picked up in the lobby or at the preschool office. 

You can pay by cheque or order online by going to purdysgpp.com 

and registering with St. Catherine’s Preschool group (use # 11053). 

All orders are due November 19th and chocolate will be ready for pick 

up on December 4th.                                                                                                         

Call the preschool for more details: 604-980-1326 

Thank you to everyone who helped Climb Ev’ry Mountain to make the 

Sound of Music Sing-a-long fundraiser a smashing success. 

The event raised some serious Do-Re-Mi for the refugee fund  


